s CUEW GENERAL

=  MEMBERSHIP MEETING

= Debate the Cuts! Agenda akso inchudes execufive
& elections, budget and constitutional omendments.
2 Wednesday, February 26, from 12 - 2pm. Vori
=5 lecture Hall A. Childcare available. For more
é information coll 736-5154.

AFTER IMAGINUS
a~ A sale of original art in order o raise money for the
= graduating Visual Arts students end of year show.
= |0om - pm everyday unfil Fridoy, February 28, at
the Student Centre Gallery. Please come and support
your local art community.

ITALIAN-CANADIAN
WOMEN
S Febuary 27: Mauro Peressini of the Multicultural
s History Society of Ontario talks about Life Histories of
® Itolion Immigrant Women. March 12: Maddoleno
Kuitunen from the Department of Italian Studies,
UofT discusses The Italian<Canadion Woman in
Toronto. Both lectures are in the Lower Gallery of the
Columbus Centre, 901 Lawrence Ave W. (at Dufferin).
Admission is free. Call Karen Shopsowitz ot 789-
7011, ext. 280, or 736-5958 for more information.

USAFARI DRUM AND
DANCE ENSEMBLE
In honour of the Black History Month Celebrations.
Febrary 27, 12 noon, at the Winters College Junior
College Room. Swakhili/Caribbean music and dance.

THE CHANGING WORLD
ORDER

Development Choices for the Third World. A lecture
hosted by the African Studies Programme. With
professor Samir Amin, Director of the Third World
Forum and UN Research Institute for Social
Development. 5pm Thursday, February 27, in Lechure
Hall C, Vari Hall.

SONS & DAUGHTERS
The African Droma Club presents “the most heart
warming play ever.” Fridoy February 28, at épmin
the Vanier Dining Hall. Admission is $5.00 in
advance or $7.00 at the door. Tickefs are available
at the Information Booth at the Student Centre.

YUCK (YORK UNIVERSITY
COMPUTER CLUB)
General Meeting on Friday February 28, at 3:30pm,
in 215 Bethune College. Guest speakers are Mr. P.
Dymond, chair of Computer Science, and Mr. P.
Cribb. Please be prompt.

THE MARGINS OF THE

BLACKBOARD
A workshop on mainstreaming lesbian material in
the classroom. Lecture by Minnie Bruce Pratt Friday
February 28, 11 am, 230 Bethune College. Admission
is free. Workshop on Saturday Febuary 29, 9:30
am- 4:30 pm, 305 Founders College. Saturday fee
is $14. For regishation or information call 736-
5915.

HARD BUT HOPEFUL

CONFERENCE
Topics inchude: Criminal justice, Domestic violence,
the Constitution, and Urban poverly. February 28,
6:45pm fo 10pm, and February 29, 8:45am to
3pm. Room 207, Osgoode Hall. Hosted by the
Osgoode Christian Fellowship. For more information
call Brian Clorke 663-3485, or John Inglis
650-0068.
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TURNING THE TIDES

A whale ond dolphin fundraiser. Saturday
tebruary 29, ot 6 pm, Vori Lecture Hall A.
Sponsered by ECOS. Capt. lan Kerrwill be present-
ing a slide and video presentation and lecture. He
will join us directly from the Dominican Republic.
Tickets $5. Call 736 - 5732. Also visit our info
booth on February 27 and 28 on third floor
Student Centre.

THE UNSEEN DANGER
Ambient and Indoor Air Pollution: Old Story - New
Insights. A Lectwre by Dr. Jack Spengler of the
Department of Environmental Health ot Harvard
University's School of Public Health. March 4, at
4pm, in the University's Senate Chamber, 9th floor,
Ross Building. Admission is free. For more informa-
fion call Carol Francis at 736-5586.

EARLY CHILDHOOD
EDUCATION PROGRAMME
York/Seneca, Open House. You are invited to an
information session for Early Childhood Education
Programme: Meet with foculty and students, on
Thursday, March 5, at 4pm in room 291 Behavioral
Science Building. Bring afriend.For more information

confact Prof. Janice Johnson, ext. 66214.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR
INTERNATIONAL WOMEN'S
DAY TELETHON
The York Centre for Feminist research is hosting o
fundraising telethon on March 8. Please join us for
fun and to support a cause that can make o difference

in your fife! Call 736-5915.

THE WISE VIRGINS
Performed by the York Dance Ensemble,
choreographed by professor Anna Blewchamp,
directed by Holly Small. Friday March 13 at 8pm,
and Saturday March 14 ot 2pm and 8pm, ot the
Betty Oliphant Theatre, 404 Jarvis St. Admission is
$15, or $10 for students. For information and
reservations please call the Dance Department ot
7136-5137.

BULLETS AND BALLOTS:
THE PROCESS OF POLITICAL
CHANGE IN TRINIDAD
Seminar with guest speaker Dr. Sebwyn Ryan,
Director of the Institute for Social and Economic
Research, University of the West Indies. Tuesday,
March 17, ot 3pm in the Founders Senior Common

Reom (305 FC).

VOCAL EYES - THE ARTIST
AS CITIZEN
The role of the artist in society will be examined by
five distinguished panelists at the fourth annual
Wendy Michner Symposium, Wednesday March 18,
from 2pm at Winters College, Room 201.

EUROPE’S
EXPENS

2 TRAVEL CUTS

(416) 661-1393

2476 Yonge treet, Toronto (416) 322-6623
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GRADUATE STUDENT
SYMPOSIUM ON VIOLENCE
& CONFLICT RESOLUTION
Tuesday, April 14, York Lanes Suite 3058B.
Sponsored by the La Marsh Research Programme in

Violence and Conflict Resolufion.

RECOVERY NOT
DISCOVERY: 500 YEARS OF
INJUSTICE AND RESISTANCE
Student Christion Movement National Conference
1992, May 3-10, Scarborough. For more detuils
contact the York Student Christian Movement, room
214, ScottReligious Centre, 736-2100ext. 77275.

STUDENT CHRISTIAN
MOVEMENT
Weekly Meefing: Mondays at 3pm in 214 Scott
Religious Centre. Ecumenical Worship Tuesdays ot
Ipm in Scott Religious Centre Chapel. Anglican,
United, Catholic, Presbyterian, Lutheran, Baptist,
Quaker... Join us for ecumenical worship.

ENVISION YORK
Meetings: every other Monday. Lumber's 3rd floor
lounge. Contact Colette Boileau, 467-8592

Odyssey by PINC

THE WRITERS READ SERIES
A student run workshop designed for poets, prose
writers, musicians, droma students and anyone else
interested in giving readings of their work outside the
chassroom. Held Mondays from 4-6pm and the first
Wednesday of each month at the same fime in Vanier
College Senior Fellow Common Room. For more
information contact Zof or Fil in the Yanier Student
Council Office.

THE YORK DEBATING
SOCIETY

Weekly meetings on Mondays from 4pm to 7pm, in
room 115 Winters College. For more information
confact Royal ot 667-1872, or 7365969 ext.
31303, ofter 8pm. We practice impromphu
pariamentory debate and public speaking. For those
who ore more serious there are numerous
tournaments throughout the year. This semester’s
tournoments include the North American
Championships at McGill University, and the
Canadian Nationals at Wester.

YORK FENCING CLUB
Holds prctices on Mondays at 6pm in Tait McKenzie
Upper Gym, and Wednesday at 6pm in the Double
Squash Court in Tait McKenzie.

SURVIVORS OF SEXUAL
ABUSE MUTUAL GROUP
Every Tuesday at 5pm in the Women's Centre, 328

Student Cenfre.

BISEXUAL, LESBIAN AND
GAY PEER SUPPORT GROUP
Discreet and confidential, oddressing personal
issues. Tuesday 5-7pm, 315C Student Centre. Any

hesitations, call Doug 7362100 ext. 20494

LESBIAN AND BISEXUAL
WOMEN AT YORK
General meetings every second Wednesday at 5pm
in the Women's Centre, 328 Student Centre. For
more information confact Lucy at 7362100, ext.
20494,

VANIER GAMES ROOM
Wargames, RPG's, TAG General meefings Thursdays
at 4:30pm in Vanier College Junior Common Room.
For more information call 748-6772.

THE YORK UNIVERSITY
GREENS
Meeting every second Thursday at 5pm. Join us for
sfimulating discussion and much more. February 27,
March 12, and March 26, South Ross 537. Call Tina
at 727-8348.

WEN-DO
Organizing asixweek Women's self defense course.
Thursday aftemoons and evenings. If interested call
Heidi, 736-7902.

FIRST NATIONS STUDENTS
We waont to get to know each other fo share
information on education and social events. We are
the First Nations Law Students. Please leave your
name and phone number ot the Environmental
Studies/Native-Canadian Relations ThemeAreq, 736-
2100 ext. 33281.

YORK ELITE COMPUTER
HACKERS
A Membership Drive. Not for the computer novice.
We don'tdo oufings. We don't give out pizzo. We do
know pointers. Contact our bulletin board at 658-
3958 (data fine).

D up Exerything for
campus
ments. Leave
submissions in the Drop
Everything envelope in
the Excal Newsroom.
420 Student Centre. do
Catharine Soukoretf.
Deadlines are
Thursdays hefore
Wednesday
Publications.

WE SURE BASHED THAT
FAGGOT'S HEAD IN!/

FUCKING

| BET HE CAN'T EVEN READ
HIS 6.Q. MAGAZINE WITH
HIS EYE SWOLLEN ufP/

KICK THE GAY'S
HERD IN !/ SpRTs

HEY! | ouU QUEER?

ReAD 6.Q/

\‘ GOOD ENOUGH FOR
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| GUESS WE
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BEAT

up.
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THEY 'RE PRETTY
GAY.

Hou SHoutLp HAVE
BEEN THERE S</&AR .

THE GUYS AND / LIHATZ!
SURE SHOWED THAT /

OH SURE. BY THE TImME WE
WERE DONE HMIS OLN MOTHER
IWOLILDN'T RECOGMNIZE HIM,
WE DIDN'T EVEN NEED ALL
NINE CF US. HE WAS Awimp!

THERE LJERE

IMEAN, I'D HAVE DONE HIM
BY MYSELF BUT HE MIGHT
HAVE 60T A LuUcKY PUNCH
IN. AND | KNow Ybu UKE
THIS STALLIONS FACE A5 IS/

| CAN THINK
SO | GUESS OF ALOT OF
You WANT TO OTHER THINGS
SLEEP WITH 1'D RATHER
Mme Now HUKWZ DO TO vbu

YORK UNIVERSITY TEACHING AWARDS

Senate has recently approved the establishment of two annual University-wide teach-
ing awards, one to a member of the full-time faculty, the other to a person teaching
in any other capacity than full-time. To be eligible, instructors must have taught at
York for a minimum of three years. The awards recognize such attributes as good
organization, effective communication, positive attitudes towards students, fairness
in examination and grading, flexible approaches, and appropriate student learning
outcomes. These qualities can be evidenced by student assessments, letters from stu-
dents, alumni and/or colleagues. Award winners will receive, among other forms of
recognition, a $5000 cash honorarium.

Nomination forms and guidelines are available from the Centre for the Support of
Teaching, 124 Central Square. Nominations may be made by faculty members, teach-
ing assistants, students or alumni, individually or in groups. The Senate Committee on
Teaching and Learning will select award recipients. Submissions must be received at
the Centre for the Support of Teaching by Monday, March 2, 1992.




